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Hello,
 
I am writing to express my support for adopting the climate protection plan which will enrich the
livelihood of the KC Community at-large. By incrementally reducing our GHC emissions we are
working toward a healthier, less carbon dependent, and more responsible future.  The groundwork
has already been documented as to which sources of emissions are most detrimental and the steps
needed to mitigate this climate risk. This plan will only formalize the process and make a greater
impact which is critical.
 
I sincerely hope that this vital step will lead to a resilient KC that we all know and love.
 
Sara Greenwood, Principal
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